
 

 

 

Franklin Elementary 
103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

January 2017 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 

We had a great winter break and look forward to a new year filled with learning! Our January themes are 

jungle, desert, and transportation. We are excited about our field trip to the city library! In addition to 

focusing on rhyming words, blending and segmenting, onset and rime, we will study letters Z, Q, V, Y, 

M, and S. In math, we will recognize and create patterns and identify one digit numerals. Over the next 

two weeks, we will complete our middle of the year progress monitoring, so we encourage all students to 

eat a healthy breakfast on assessment days to maximize performance. The Hill County Fair will take place 

from January 23rd- January 28th at the fairgrounds. Be sure to register online at http://hillcontyfair.org. 

We are anxious to bid on student work at the auction on Friday, January 27th at 6:30 p.m. 

Professional Development 

At Franklin Elementary, we set the stage for learning! This month we will create a student sensory and 

STEAM station for our learners. We will attend Tier II and III restorative discipline training in Austin, 

revise student report cards, and prepare for our second semester parent conferences. 

Upcoming Events 

● MOY eCircle Progress Monitoring- January 9th- 20th 

 

● No School- January 16th MLK, Jr. Day 

 

● Library Field Trip- January 19th 

 

● No School- January 26th Hill County Fair 

 

● No School-  January 27th Hill County Fair 

 

Enrollment 

Head Start 50  

Prekindergarten 132 

Total  182 

Attendance 

90.4% 

http://hillcontyfair.org/

